
Allan Busuulwa 
Tel: +256 777 684 089 

Email: busuulwaallan2@gmail.com 

Date: 3
rd

/ 07/2025 

To: 
The Licensing Commission 

Uganda Boxing Federation (UBF) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

RE: RECOMMENDATION FOR VISA APPLICATION TO ATTEND A BOXING 

CONVENTION & RING OFFICIALS SEMINAR IN FRANCE 

I am writing to kindly request your recommendation to the France Embassy in support of my 

visa application and that of Mr. Buyondo Arnold Kizawuzi. 

I, Allan Busuulwa, am a promoter/manager under Nara Promotionz, and Mr. Buyondo Arnold 

Kizawuzi is a referee/judge. We have been invited to participate in the Boxing Convention and 

Ring Officials Seminar organized by the European Boxing Union, scheduled to take place at 

Mercure Paris de Porte Pantin Hotel, France, from 23rd to 27th October 2025. 

We plan to depart from Uganda on 22nd October 2025 to attend this important event and 

represent Ugandan boxing on the international stage. 

We therefore humbly request the Uganda Boxing Federation, through its Licensing Commission, 

to issue a recommendation letter to the France Embassy, confirming our roles in the sport and 

supporting our visa applications. 

We are committed to upholding the standards and integrity of the sport during this convention 

and beyond. 

Thank you for your kind consideration. We look forward to your positive response. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Allan Busuulwa 
Promoter/Manager 

Nara Promotionz 

Tel: +256 777 684 089 

Email: busuulwaallan2@gmail.com 

 


